
THE DEB DART MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
Information Packet

DEB DART       
June 2, 1959 - February 25, 2005

The Deb Dart Memorial Scholarship is seeking high school senior women golfers that have made a positive impact on
their community through volunteering! Deb Dart helped start the girls’ golf program at Comstock High School. In
addition, she strongly supported the Comstock Community through various volunteer activities, even during her
chemotherapy treatments. She passed away in 2005 after losing her second fight with breast cancer.

Her son and daughter both graduated from Comstock High School, and to honor her fighting spirit, dedication to
community, and passion for golf they have established a scholarship of $500.00 to be awarded annually to a female
golfer to honor her memory.

CRITERIA TO QUALIFY FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP WILL INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING:
•Comstock High School senior girl who played on the golf team.
•Applicants must possess a 2.8 GPA through seven semesters and include transcripts.
•Applicants must have volunteered in some capacity in the community.

Please email your completed application, letters of recommendation and attached transcripts to CPS Foundation at 
Office@ComstockPSFoundation.net by April 1st . 

The recipients of this scholarship are encouraged to remain in the Kalamazoo Community. This memorial scholarship
fund is administered by the Comstock Public Schools Foundation.

If you have any questions, please email them to CPS 
Foundation at Office@ComstockPSFoundation.net 
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